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NEWS RELEASE 
 

DATINVEST CONFIRMS EFFECTIVE DATE FOR CONSOLIDATION 

 
January 5, 2018 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Datinvest International Ltd. (the “Company”) 

announces that its board of directors has finalized the ratio for the proposed consolidation of the 

Company’s outstanding common share capital.  Effective at the open of markets on January 11, 2018 the 

Company’s common shares will be consolidated on a ten-for-one basis.  Following completion of the 

consolidation, the Company will have approximately 1,979,310 common shares outstanding. 

 

The consolidation is intended to provide the Company with a capital structure more attractive to potential 

financiers.  As a result of the reduced ratio, the Company will not be seeking shareholder approval for the 

consolidation at its annual general meeting to be held on January 15, 2018. 

 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors 

 

Sean L. Davis 

 

 

 

Datinvest International Ltd. 

 
For further information please contact: 

Emily Davis, Corporate Secretary 

Tel: +1 (604) 628-5616 

Fax: +1 (604) 662-7950 

 

 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX 

Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


